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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

June 13, 2010 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF GENERAL MEETING 
 

 

 
The South Milwaukee Board of Police and Fire Commissioners has cancelled the regular General Meeting of  

 

June 14, 2011 due to lack of agenda items. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

    

       Dr. Darrell Francis, DDS     

       Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PLEASE NOTE: There is the potential that a quorum of the Common Council may be present at this meeting. Upon reasonable notice, a good faith effort will be made to accommodate 

the needs of disabled individuals through sign language, interpreters or other auxiliary aid at no cost to the individual to participate in public meetings.  Due to the difficulty in finding 

interpreters, requests should be made as far in advance as possible, preferably a minimum of 48 hours.  For additional information or to request this service, contact the South 

Milwaukee City Clerk at 762-2222, (FAX) 762-3272, or write to the ADA Coordinator, City Hall, 2424 15th Avenue, South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172. The City of South 

Milwaukee is TDD equipped and can be accessed by calling 768-8060.
 

Prepared by K. Stritchko, Monday, June 13, 2011 


